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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 

INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS 
BID #2021-________ 

 
The Town of Montville WPCA (Montville WPCA) is soliciting statements of qualifications from 
Engineering Consulting firms to provide Engineering Services (design and construction oversight) 
for the Cook Hill Tank Replacement Project.  The RFQ documents can be obtained by requesting or 
contacting Derek Albertson, Superintendent via e-mail at dalbertson@montville-ct.org.  RFQ documents 
can also be obtained via websites:  www.montville-ct.org or www.montvillewpca.com.   
 
One original (signed by the Responder or an authorized representative) and three copies of the written 
qualifications and one electronic version (PDF format) must be received by the Montville WPCA prior 
to 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday June 8, 2021. Written qualifications should not exceed 30 pages in length 
(excluding covers, cover letter and resumes). Statement of Qualifications shall be sealed and either hand 
delivered or mailed to the following address:   
 
Montville WPCA, Attn. Derek J. Albertson, Superintendent, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville, CT 06382 
 
Post marks will not be accepted, as they will be distributed to the selection committee following 
the end of the business day. All proposals should be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope: 
“Engineering Services for the Cook Hill Road Tank Replacement Project”.  The proposal must be signed 
by a Company official.  Proposals will be opened and read aloud in the Town Council Chambers. 
 
 
Theresa Hart 
Director of Finance 
 
 
 


